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NEXT ASSEMBLY 

Friday,                
7th December,  
2018 - 2:30pm 

 
 

DATES TO              
REMEMBER 

Mon Student 
Banking 

Wed LIBRARY 

Fri  Gymnastics 

Wed 
12-12 

 P&C AGM 

Fri  
14-12 

2019    
Captains 
Speeches 

Mon 
17-12 

Year 6  
Dinner 

Tues 
18-12 

Presentation 
Night 

Wed 
19-12 

School Disco 
Last day of 
school for 
students 

Tues 
29-1 

Staff         
Development 

Day 

Wed 
30-1 

Years 1-6 
start for 

2019 

Thurs 
31-1 

Kindergarten 
start school 

 

 

 

Dear Families & Friends, 
 

Next Assembly - Friday, 7th December, 2018 - 2:30 pm everyone welcome. 
 
IMPORTANT THINGS TO REMEMBER: 
 

Friday, 7th December  - Gymnastics 
     - Year 6 Fundraiser - ice-cream day - $1.00 each 
Wednesday, 12th December  - P & C AGM in the Library at 6:00 pm.  All welcome. 
Thursday, 13th December   - Reports home - attached to the Newsletter. 
Friday, 14th December  - School Captain Speeches at Assembly 
       - Gymnastics 
Monday, 17th December   - Voting for 2019 School Captains 
          -  Year 6 Dinner - Taralga Hotel - 6:00 for 6:30 pm 
Tuesday, 18th December   - Gymnastics 
                                               - Presentation Night - 7:00 pm - Taralga Memorial Hall 
Wednesday, 19th December  - School Disco - mufti - (NO short shorts or high heels) 
    - Last day of school for students. 
 
We have lots of activities to do at school.  Book Fair is available most afternoons or 
mornings, please see Ms Grahame.  There are some great Christmas gifts. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Liza Duncan   
Principal 
 

 

It’s getting closer - our          

students posted letters to   

Santa!! 
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Celebrating Success - Week 7 

T A R A L G A  P U B L I C  S C H O O L  N E W S L E T T E R  

       

 

 
 

 

 

  

K-1-2 KIRRALONG CLASSROOM 
 
We were excited this week to have had the new Kindergarten students for 2019 join us on Wednesday 
and Thursday.   
 
We completed some fun activities, we wrote a letter to Santa and we posted it off.  They also           
decorated some “paper plate” Christmas Trees.  They made some “Reindeer” biscuits which “Fred,” 
our Elf on a Shelf, enjoyed eating Wednesday night after visiting Santa, and decorating the 3-4-5-6 
room. 
 
The children have completed their zoos and they look fantastic.  If you would like to 
visit your child’s zoo, you are more than welcome to come - free of charge. 
 
Friday the children are walking down to the War Memorial Hall to entertain the    
senior citizens of Taralga, singing them songs while they enjoy an early Christmas 
lunch. 

Be a Learner Be Respectful Be Safe 

Larry Cummins 
Pippa Bell 
Jacob Corby 
Annie Coogan 

Larry Cummins 
Lillyann Cummins 
Callum Corby 

 

Quincy Quoll Says:  

Look after the School grounds and the planet: 

 Put your scraps in the chook bucket; 

 Put your rubbish in the bin; 

 Pick up any rubbish you see and bin it!! 
 

Happy Birthday to you in December-  
 

Kirsten - 18th Logan - 22nd Seb - 23rd     Kobee - 31st 
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THE OFFICE CORNER:   

BOOK FAIR:  This year’s Book Fair will run from Friday, 30th until Wednesday, 12th               
December.  It’s great for Christmas gifts.  Some great books available. 

A message from Taralga Progress Association:  Pacific Hydro advise that TV transmission for 
Taralga has been fixed.  All channels are now available - please re-scan your TV to ensure you 
are receiving.  Any problems please phone - 1800 730 734. 

P & C NEWS 
 

Trivia Night - A huge thank you to everyone who came along to the P & C Trivia Night.  It was a       
successful night raising a lot of money for the P & C who will direct these funds to many activities 
next year - helping to keep costs down for all families.  We hope that everyone who came along had 
a good time.  Please take a minute to look over the list of businesses and families who supported the 
night - support the businesses who support our school. 
 
P & C AGM - The P & C AGM will be held on Wednesday, 12th December at 6:00 pm in the school 
library.  Everyone is welcome to come along and join in.  Please join the P & C for a celebratory drink 
afterwards.  Congratulations to the winning table too! 



 


